Ref: SchoolTransport/2017-2018/KS

14 June 2017

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Cumbria County Council is advising all Primary and Secondary schools that the deadline for parents/carers to apply for Home to School Transport for September 2017 is fast approaching and any applications received after Friday 30 June 2017 may not have transport in place for the start of the school year.

If possible please, if you haven't already, make contact with School Transport with regards to transport for September 2017. This notice is mainly for the transition students from Year 6 to Secondary school but if you have a child already at the school and have any queries regarding Home to School Transport, Special Educational Needs (SEN) Transport and/or Post 16 Transport, please contact the Commissioning Transport Team using the contact information below:

Joanne Wall Allerdale, Carlisle and Copland 01228 226428

Alternatively you can contact the team via the School Transport mailbox or by postal address:

school.transport@cumbria.gov.uk

School/College Transport
Commissioning, Procurement and Contact Management Team
Cumbria County Council
Cumbria House
107-117 Botchergate
Carlisle
CA11 1RZ

Yours faithfully

Millom School